
               
  

     

          

 
 
 

March 2019 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Full-time Teacher of Mathematics – from September – 1 year contract to cover a 
maternity (a part-time contract, may be possible) 
 
Thank you for your interest in this important post which will be to cover a maternity.  Mathematics 
is both our most successful subject at GCSE and our most popular choice at A-level.  This reflects 
the consistently excellent teaching of the subject and the fact that pupils of all abilities enjoy it. 
 
We are looking to appoint a colleague who is well-qualified and is passionate about mathematics 
and about working with young people.  The person appointed will make a significant contribution 
to the department’s work, including A-level. 
 
Balcarras is an excellent place to teach.  We have friendly staff, pupils who are keen to learn and 
supportive parents.  We work in attractive buildings, superbly-equipped, on a beautiful site.  We 
are both a teaching school a maths hub, so professional development is one of our major 
strengths.  The post is open to experienced and newly-qualified teachers and you will be assured 
of an excellent induction programme if appointed.   
 
I hope that having read all the details and perused our website you will be keen to apply.  Please 
submit your application by Tuesday April 2nd 2019, at 9am.  We will then interview on Thursday 
April 4th 2019. 
 
I look forward very much to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


